
Statement of continued support 

I am pleased to confirm that Meneta Holding A/S reaffirms its support of the Ten Principles of the United Nations 

Global Compact within the areas of Human Rights, Labor, Environment and, Anti-Corruption.  

In 2019, Meneta Holding joined the UN Global Compact to improve and state the initiatives for sustainable 

performance in the company. We are committed to taking action and we strive to improve with the UN Global 

Compact Principles as fair guidelines.  

The integration of the principles extends to every part of the organization, resulting in all subsidiary companies under 

the Meneta Holding A/S umbrella, comply with the principles on equal terms as the parent company.  

In this annual Communication on Progress, we describe our actions to continually improve the integration of the 

Global Compact and its principles into our business strategy, culture and daily operations. We also commit to sharing 

this information with our stakeholders using our primary channels of communication. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

 

Kim Oestergaard 
CEO 

 

 


